From: (CAB-SIMSON)
Sent: mardi 31 mars 2020 10:50
To: CAB SIMSON ARCHIVES

Cc:

Subject: FW: EUGINE - Meeting request - Decarbonising energy / Smart

sector integration

To register please

From: (EUGINE)

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 10:42 AIVI

To:

Cc:

Subject: EUGINE - Meeting request - Decarbonising energy / Smart sector integration

Dear Ms

Many thanks for your reply and

We finally had to cancel our March meetings as well but Mr Kröger and Mr Hietanen should be again in Brussels on 29 and 30 June.

We would be grateful if we could arrange a meeting with Commissioner Simson on one of the two days end of June.

Wishing you a good day,

Meilleures salutations | Best regards | Mit freundlichen Grüßen

EUGINE - European Engine Power Plants Association

Website: www.eugine.eu / privacy-policy

Do you want to know more about EUGINE? Please follow us on Twitter: @EUGINE_EU

President: Hermann Kröger

This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender

and delete all copies. EUGINE herewith excludes any liability for third-party information recognizably contained in this e-mail or its attachments. Third-party information does not necessarily reflect the opinion of EUGINE.

We take the protection of your personal data and its confidential treatment very seriously. We process your personal data as part of your association membership and/or your business relationship with us. General information on the extent of the processing of your personal data and your data protection rights is available at eugine.eu/privacy-policy.

From:

Sent: venareal 13 mars 2020 15:12

To: (EUGINE) -

Cc:

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: EUGINE - Meeting request - Decarbonising energy / Smart sector integration - 23 or 24 March

Dear Mr



First of all please accept our apologies for not replying to you earlier. In fact - and this is probably no surprise to you - no meetings with external participants are allowed for the coming weeks, due to the ongoing coronavirus situation.

We therefore invite you to contact us again next time Dr. Hermann Kröger and Vice-President Kari Hietanen are in Brussels.

Thank you for your understanding.

Kind regards,



"According to the transparency rules applied by the European Commission, information about meetings held with the cabinet will be made publicly available (date, company/ organisation, subject)". If you haven't yet registered your organisation in the European Commission Transparency Register, you are kindly requested to do so.

European Commission transparency register:

http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister/info/homePage.do



Please consider your environmental responsibility before printing this e-mail.

From:

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 6:51 PM

To:

Subject: EUGINE - Meeting request - Decarbonising energy / Smart sector integration -

23 or 24 March

Dear

Many thanks for the acknowledgement of receipt.

We hope that a meeting between Commissioner Simson and our President and Vice-President may be scheduled on 23 or 24 March.

Should you need any additional details, please let us know.

Many thanks in advance,

Meilleures salutations | Best regards | Mit freundlichen Grüßen



Website: www.eugine.eu / privacy-policy

Do you want to know more about EUGINE? Please follow us on Twitter: @EUGINE_EU

President: Hermann Kröger

This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies. EUGINE herewith excludes any liability for third-party information recognizably contained in this e-mail or its attachments. Third-party information does not necessarily reflect the opinion of EUGINE.

We take the protection of your personal data and its confidential treatment very seriously. We process your personal data as part of your association membership and/or your business relationship with us. General information on the extent of the processing of your personal data and your data protection rights is available at eugine.eu/privacy-policy.

From:

Sent: lundi 3 février 2020 15:23

To:

Cc:

Dear

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: EUGINE - Meeting request - Decarbonising energy / Smart sector integration - 23 or 24 March

We hereby acknowledge good receipt of your email and kind request for a possible meeting with European Commissioner Kadri Simson on 23-24 March 2020. We will look into it and get back to you with a reply in due course.

Yours sincerely,





"According to the transparency rules applied by the European Commission, information about meetings held with the cabinet will be made publicly available (date, company/ organisation, subject)".

If you haven't yet registered your organisation in the European Commission Transparency Register, you are kindly requested to do so.

European Commission transparency register:

http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister/info/homePage.do

50 Please consider your environmental responsibility before printing this e-mail.

From:

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 8:33 PM

To: SIMSON Kadri (CAB-SIMSON) < Kadri.SIMSON@ec.europa.eu>

Cc:

VERTMANN Thor-Sten (CAB-SIMSON) < Thor-Sten.VERTMANN@ec.europa.eu; GOLDSTEIN Karlis (CAB-SIMSON) < Karlis.GOLDSTEIN@ec.europa.eu> Subject: EUGINE - Meeting request - Decarbonising energy / Smart sector

integration - 23 or 24 March

Dear Ms Commissioner,

EUGINE represents companies such as MAN, Rolls-Royce, ABB or Wärtsilä manufacturing highly flexible and efficient power plants in Europe, like the Elering power plant in Kiisa, Estonia, or the brand new cogeneration engine power plant in Kiel, Germany (92% energy efficiency, -70% emissions).

To become climate-neutral, Europe needs to progressively decarbonise its energy, its gas and its gas power plants. EUGINE would like to contribute to your work on this topic by providing insights into gas power plants' decarbonisation & role in the future.

Our President Dr. Hermann Kröger (MAN Energy Solutions) and Vice-President Kari Hietanen (Wärtsilä) would be extremely pleased and honoured to meet you and discuss the upcoming "Strategy for smart sector integration" with you. Both will be in Brussels at the end of March and would very much appreciate the opportunity to meet you in the afternoon of Tuesday 24 March, or if more convenient for you, in the afternoon of Monday 23 March. Could your team please let us know whether we could arrange a meeting on one of these two dates?

We look forward to your reply.

Many thanks in advance,

Yours sincerely,

Website: www.eugine.eu / privacy-policy

Do you want to know more about EUGINE? Please follow us on Twitter: <u>@EUGINE_EU</u>

President: Hermann Kröger

This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies. EUGINE herewith excludes any liability for third-party information recognizably contained in this e-mail or its attachments. Third-party information does not necessarily reflect the opinion of EUGINE.

We take the protection of your personal data and its confidential treatment very seriously. We process your personal data as part of your association membership and/or your business relationship with us. General information on the extent of the processing of your personal data and your data protection rights is available at eugine.eu/privacy-policy.